
Boosters Club Monthly Meeting 

March 11, 2018 

Meeting started at 6:01 pm 

  
Ryan Zettlemoyer/Member at Large 

- Ryan not able to make meeting 

o Molly shared info 

- Ryan has spoken with Gazette about Drive One for your School ad 

o Gazette will have all info by this Wednesday March 14 to put in April and May issues 

o Gazette will offer school discount and use flyers Molly sends to put together layout 

- Jeff is going to send email to Randy to pass out to coaches 

o Will send after Ryan and Molly sends google sign-up sheet to all teams 

- Wil have student athletes walk around neighbors by school to hand out flyers 

- Will be offering a raffle to everyone who participates in Drive One For Your School 

o Les Schwab will provide alignment and balance 

o Sherwood Auto Repair will offer oil change 

o Will see if Jiffy Lube and Chevron, Bowman Brothers and Black Tie Detail Shop will 

donate as well 

o Will talk with Paul at Newberg Ford will donate  

- Les Schwab will donate funds for food and send staff to help and talk with drivers 

- Will get flyer and make posters to put up around town 

 

 

Josh Munger/Vice President 

- Have been researching other Booster Clubs in area to find other ways to generate donations 

o Tigard Football Club  

 For football team only 

 Donate about $60k annually 

 Raffle a trip to Vegas, reserved seats and parking at Friday night games 

o Clackamas 

 Donate $70-80k annually 

 Reserved seats, Vegas night 

o Lake Oswego 

 Golf Tournament and Lift –A-Thon 

o Newberg 

 Crab Feed and Auction 

- LaSalle High School brings in wine and beer tasting and earn up to $100k each year 

o Could offset cost of bigger venue  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kristine Cornett/Auction 

- October 20 or November 10, 2018 looks to be good dates for the auction 

- Met with Sherry Peden about joining boosters and taking over auction duties 

o Would help Kristine this year and maybe take over next year 

o Did auction at St. Francis school 

o Will come to next meeting 

- Looking at hosting at Art Center 

o Put silent auctions in classrooms 

o Will have wine and beer vendors pay to help offset costs 

o Will sell tables again 

- Elks Club doesn’t want outside food brought in anymore – would have to purchase off their 

menu 

o Elks charge a corkage fee and for the bar tenders 

- Will look into Rex Hill winery to see if they have a venue big enough 

- Would need to find a place to store donations 

o Josh will check with Mark Gribble to talk to the Langers 

- Need to get a video from scholarship recipients to show at auction 

 

Molly Zettlemoyer/Treasurer 

- Balance after all clearing and pending - $90,047.28 

- Have paid for Swim and Tennis team expenses 

- Ask coaches to do a shout out in newsletters and at parents meeting whenever boosters pay for 

team items 

o Put boosters info on team web sites 

- Coke machine went out at upper concessions stand – coke came out to fix 

o Had to put pop into coolers on ice for 2 games 

- Egg Hunt for Hope using lower concession stand during their event 

o Have paid a deposit that will be returned in full as a donation from the boosters if 

everything cleaned at end of event 

 

Randy Ramp/Athletic Director 

- Spring sports start March 12, 2018 

- Getting ready to move into the Pacific League for 2018-19 school season 

 

Kate Al-Sheikhly and Sheri Gillum/Apparel 

- Will be selling at track meets 

o 3/21, 4/11, 4/18, 4/26 

o Josh will open stand at inner squad meet Friday, March 16 

- Looking at shorts to sell at Robin Hood festival 

- Band needs booster trailer back a little to make maneuvering of their trailer easier 



- Boosters will donate to their Boots and Bling Gala for the Sherwood Police foundation 

o Stadium Seats for football game 

 Will choose game after schedule comes out 

 4 passes, seats and food at concession 

 Will add blanket, 4 sweatshirts – sizes to be requested by auction winner 

 

Christy Duitman/Sponsorship 

- Would like to get booster member apparel to wear at events 

o Will use new logo sports teams are using at no additional set up charge 

 T-shirts, ½ zip sweatshirts and polo shirts 

 Boosters will pay for 1 item – each member will pay for additional items 

- Present members voted that board will pay for first item up to $50 using the current sports 

team logo 

 

Ann Pfisthner/Concessions 

- Not able to attend Meeting 

- Band is going to use popcorn machine for Sherwood Winter Showcase competition on March 17 

o Will get from lower concessions after Lacrosse match on Friday at 9 pm 

 

Casey/Website 

- Not able to attend Meeting 

 

Kelli Hollen/Stadium Seats 

-  

Jeff Scarvie/President 

- Got email from Group Raise about helping set up percentage back from local restaurants 

o Between 15-20% on a specific day 

o Tigard, Tualatin, Newberg restaurant 

o Jeff will find out more information 

- Jeff cant get anyone to respond from the district about the old stadium bond balance 

o Will draft a letter informing district boosters are closing books and will consider the 

balance zero if no response soon – need to determine end date 

 

Next meeting schedule for April 8 – location TBD 

 

 


